PHI KAPPA

University of lllinois

_."'_Grcetingsi from the wild west. Fhi Kappa hopes all had as

enjoyable a summer as all of us here did. The annual summer
picnic and summer party were definitely the highlights of all of cur
summers. Starting our school year a little earlier than maost of cur
fellow Chapters, we were in full swing by late August, beginnng
the vear with six kegs and a little movie viewing.

We are proud to introduce our new fall Pledge class. They are
Roy Atwood, Mike Cox, John Cross, John Karels, Greg Kubn,
Vince Lambrechts, Mark Leung, Joe Loitz, George Lynch, Dan
Metz, Rob Rudow, Mike Sigrist, Bob Vought, and Ed Weber. This
year at lllinois things took a new twist with the addition of a fall
formal rush. We were very lucky to add four Pledges for next
semesler.

The new semester and a long awaited grade-point brought two
new Brothers into the membership. They are Brothers John
Simpson and John Ont.

Last but far from least in our additions to the House are our new
cooks, all of whom are Greek and speak no English. Pollock, our



